
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

I hope that each of you had a wonderful and restful holiday break. We have missed you all and 

are looking forward to seeing you all back tomorrow. 

 

Our school spelling bee will take place this Thursday. 

 

When we return, we will have almost three weeks of school remaining in the 1st semester. This is 

a great time to look at your child’s progress, make adjustments, and set goals for the 2nd half of 

the year. If you have questions about your child’s progress, make sure to reach out to their 

teacher.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


